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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 
The Department of Marine Resources is conducting a competitive bid 

process for the Bureau of Public Health Water Quality Laboratory 

Addition at 22 Coaling Station Lane, Lamoine State Park in Lamoine, 

Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud at Design Group Collaborative 

at 2:00 p.m. April 2, 2020. 

A 465sf office addition attached to existing building with 465sf  storage space on 

lower level. 

Drawings are available March 9th at Print Bangor, and a pre-bid meeting 

will be held at the site March 19th at 10:00am. The detailed Notice to 

Contractors is on the Bureau of Real Estate Management website: 

http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities 


